Received Qatober 9th 1918.
Answered '20 }\M ALy

Extract from letter dated 0@%t, 5th 1918, received from. . ... ...

Original letter with Borgen Report No. 1109, on the
Stesnmsy YIROOBY, T

Vessel’s Name . Y"OAMILLAY,

Referring to your latter of the 22nd ultimo, respecting

the steamer "QAMILLA", I beg to acquaint you that the Owners

desire ths Special Survey No, 2, to bs postponsd for one year,

A general examination of vessel can pe carried out ahout the
20th instant, when sne is to dry doek on thes Tyne, at the
same time the completion of the Boiler Survey and the Survey

of the scraw shaft will be carried out,
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